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A report introducing the Strategic Housing Investment Plan which has to be submitted 
to the Scottish Government’s Housing Investment Division on an annual basis as part 
of the Local Housing Strategy process was considered.  The draft Plan annexed to the 
report has already been forwarded to the Housing Investment Division in compliance 
with the timescale for submission on the strict understanding that the Plan was still the 
subject of approval by the Council. 
 

Decision 

 

Agreed to recommend to the Council approval of the draft Plan subject to the following 
amendment:- 
 
The paragraph regarding Islay at section 5.17 of the Plan to be amended to reflect this 
being a High Pressure area as highlighted within table 2 at section 5.6 and table 3 at 
section 5.12 of the Plan. 
 
(Reference: Report by Director of Community Services dated 19 November 2009, 
Argyll and Bute Strategic Housing Investment Plan dated 2009, submitted) 

 

 
 


